
 

Friday 14th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am writing to you to share with you an exciting development for our curriculum we have been 

working on. When I last wrote to you about our new curriculum I promised that we would find a 

way to make sure this was enhanced with more trips and enrichments…well here it is. Outlined on 

the next two pages of this booklet are our plans for ‘Birdsedge Brilliant Books Weeks’. A week 

every half term, dedicated to curriculum enrichments for all children.  

Our First week will be taking place Monday 7th February – Friday 11th February and the Theme is 

‘Wellbeing Week’. This fits in with the National Children’s Mental Health Week taking place that 

week but will also involve a wide range of learning around how we keep ourselves safe and well. 

Including Safer Internet Day on the 8th and a healthy eating focused ‘Food Show Down’ event on 

the 11th.  

I am also delighted to let you know that we will be taking all children to Eureka on Wednesday 9th 

February, where we will enjoy a fun day together, creating very special memories and learning 

more about how we keep our bodies healthy and happy. There will be no cost to families for this, 

with the trip costs being covered by a very generous local business who are keen to support such 

an important enrichment for our children. We thank them enormously. A separate letter with 

consent for this trip will follow.  

Future weeks we want to include in our long term plan include themes like: Science Week, Arts 

Week, Eco Week, Around the World Week, Seaside Week, Fantasy Week, Black History Week 

and Amazing Animals Week. Next week we will be getting children’s ideas through a simple 

survey of some of the activities and enrichments they would like to be included in their future 

weeks. I would also love to hear from you too! At the link below you will find a short survey I have 

created where you can input your ideas or thoughts on places you would like your children to visit 

or experiences you would like them to have. I would really appreciate your input to this.  

https://forms.office.com/r/G9yjWNdKtQ 

If you have any questions, queries or thoughts regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me 

here at school.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kindest Regards 

 

Mrs D Waddington 
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